Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC)

Sent: August 18, 2020 10:48 AM

To: Liaison

Cc: Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC); Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC); Lord, David (Ext.); Francesco
Santostefano; Elizabeth Lindsay; Bryan Blom; Emmanuelle Gallays; Sarah Moreau-
Bélanger

Subject: Re: For MO FYI / PM NR 3M PPE N95 Facility

Thank you.

Can we draft a comment for MAA as well, please.

Thanks,
James

On Aug 18, 2020, at 10:06 AM, Liaison <Liaison@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca> wrote:

Bonjour James, Cecely,

FYl. We received, from PMO products, a news release to announce the agreement for the 3M PPE {(N95)
manufacturing facility in Brockville, Ontario. The PM, Premier Doug Ford, and Minister Bains are quoted
in the NR. We are currently fact-checking it, presume that you will get a copy once Departmental
comments have been added. It is scheduled to go out this Friday, Aug 21.

Merci,

Lucie Brosseau

Gestionnaire, Liaison et Evénements ministériels | Manager, Ministerial Liaison and Events
Direction générale des communications | Communications Branch

Services publics et Approvisionnement Canada | Public Services and Procurement Canada

Portage |ll 16A1-64 | 11 Laurier, Gatineau, Québec K1A 0S5
613.790.3562

369



